SCHOOL LUNCHES

The school lunches are now being provided by ISS Facility Services.

To register online please visit:
www.feedinghungryminds.co.uk/online-payments. Please select
Primary Schools in Slough and then the school name. You will
need to enter your child’s name, year and class to register them.
Registration will take 72 hours to activate.

If you need to pay for school meals you can either pay cash direct
to the dining room in an envelope with your child’s name and class
on the front, or pay online with a card.

If you register online you can also see the menu and pre-order
meals. If you do not want to pre-order meals your child will be
able to order their lunch in class in the morning.

If you have any problems with this website please email:
Isseducation.onlinepayments@uk.issworld.com or call Nikki Baxter
on 0844 583 5754.




